
MESSAGE FROM MR OLNEY, HEAD OF SCHOOL 
 

 

 

 

Dear parents & carers, 

 

Welcome to our latest newsletter. 

 

You will have seen from the school calendar, that Spring Term 2 is shorter than usual. After 

today, we now have only three and a half weeks before we break up for the Easter holidays 

on Wednesday, 27 March. We have a lot to fit in before then. We need to make the most of 

every day, every lesson and every learning opportunity.  

 

We have arrived at a crucial part of the school year, where children need to be making 

good progress in preparation for the summer term and transition to their new school year. 

Our Yr6 pupils are also preparing themselves for their end of key stage SATs tests in May.  

 

Please continue to support our work, and your child's development, by promoting good  

attendance, encouraging good behaviours for learning, supporting a strong work ethic and 

a positive attitude to school. 

 

We all know that education is one of the most important predictors of people's life chances 

in a range of outcomes: earning, health, criminality and even happiness. Let’s continue to 

see the bigger picture and together have high aspirations for our children's future prospects. 

 

By working in partnership, we have the best chance of helping your child to make strong 

progress and develop the foundations for a successful transition to high school and life  

beyond school.  

 

Best wishes,   
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BVS FORTNIGHTLY 
For tn ight l y  news update f rom Bure Val ley School  

   ATTENDANCE WATCH 
 

Our target school attendance figure is 97.2%. 

Our current figure is… 93.6% 

Our class of the week is:  FRANCE with 96.4% 
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NEWS   

UPCOMING DATES 

5 Mar, 5.45   Yr6 SATS parents meeting 

6 Mar  FOBVS pre-loved sale 

7 Mar  World book day 

26 Mar  FOBVS Easter Egg Tombola 

26 Mar  FOBVS 50 Quid club draw 

27 Mar  FOBVS Easter games 

   Last day of term 

 

15 Apr   Summer Term begins 

 
2 May  FOBVS Committee 

   Meeting 

 

Please check our website and social 

media pages for further dates  

and information 

25 HALOS  
w/e 1 March 2024 

France  - Percy C, Louie D  

 

Spain  - Elsie C, Rudi K, Oscar B 

 

Ireland  - Freya S 

 

India  - Delilah-Sky D 

 

Brazil  - Phoenix T 

 

50 HALOS  
w/e 1 March 2024 

France  - Grace T, Eve H, Penelope N, Eden S 

 

Spain  - Danny D 

 

India  - Caleb D 

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

DBS FOR VOLUNTEERS 

 

We are rightly proud of the number of sports events and trips our pupils get to participate in 

across the school year. It’s a lot and more than most schools.  

 

To safeguard these trips and to be able to continue to offer such an extensive range of  

opportunities, we are looking for volunteers who would like to assist Mr Pope, or the lead 

adult, at a sporting event or fixture. Could this be you? 

 

If we had a few parent/carer volunteers, we would be able to create a 'bank of adults' to call 

upon and this would then reduce the need for school staff to attend. This would directly  

reduce the need for cover and reduce the impact on classroom support and learning  

interventions. All of which are affected when we facilitate such trips. 

 

If you are keen to volunteer some time and would enjoy supporting children at events and 

competitions, we would love to hear from you. If you would like to find out more before  

committing - give us a call or drop in for a chat. 

 

Anyone willing to assist regularly would be supported to have a DBS check and could access 

first aid training.  

 

Gaining experience this way, may be good for adults who are considering working in a 

school or with children. 



FOBVS   
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TRAINEE TEACHERS AT BVS 

 

This week the school has welcomed two trainee teachers from the University of East Anglia 

(UEA). Mr Hilling and Ms Stafford-Burdett are completing their second school placements with 

us between now and the end of June.  

 

Mr Hilling will be based in Yr3 and Ms Stafford-Burdett will be based in Yr4.  

 

I'm sure you will join our team in offering them both a warm welcome to Bure Valley School. 

There is currently a recruitment crisis in education as the number of new teachers entering the 

profession has fallen below targets and schools are finding it increasingly difficult to retain 

teachers. Therefore, we are proud to be playing our part in developing new teachers. 

 

Jamie Olney  (Head Teacher) 

WELL DONE RUBY! 
 

Well done to Ruby in Yr5 - pictured here as 

part of the Academy Team show. Ruby was 

on the Norfolk team that came second and 

also achieved an individual second place, 

competing with riders up to the age of 16. 

 

The teams came from all over, including  

Suffolk, Essex, Kent, Bedfordshire,  

Buckinghamshire to name but a few.  

 

 

 

 

 

FOR YOUR  

INFORMATION 

For Your Information is a new  

self-care website for anyone aged  

11-24 years old in Norfolk and  

Waveney. For Bure Valley this would 

include pupils in Yr6 preparing to  

transition to high school.  

 

The website promotes itself as being 

able to offer reliable information on 

health and wellbeing. 

 

Take a look to see if there is any  

relevant, age appropriate, trusted 

help, advice and information for your 

child. 

https://www.fyinorfolk.nhs.uk/ 

https://www.fyinorfolk.nhs.uk/
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